Lincoln Allen

From: Lincoln Allen

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 12:28 PM

To: Lincoln Allen

Subject: CFPP Addendum No. 2 and MPR #2 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

See confirmation below from James Pine (Assistant Fire Marshall for San Diego County Fire) regarding the use of 10lb
3A:40BC fire extinguishers on equipment instead of 20lb 3A:40BC. This change or minor project modification to the CFPP
is due to the fact that the 20 Ib extinguishers are difficult to mount safely on working equipment and the ten pound
extinguishers are equally sufficient. Actual rating is 10lb 4A:80BC.

The Construction Fire Protection Plan (CFPP) Section 7.1.1 — Construction and Decommissioning Phase Risks / Fire
Prevention Measures for all Construction Activities / Bullet point number 12 states that:
“All vehicles shall be equipped with a 20 pound, 3A-40BC Dry Chemical Fire Extinguisher...”

From: K Keenen

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 10:36 AM

To: David Farkas; Lincoln Allen; Steve Combs; Adrienne Charbonneau; D Hochart
Subject: EXTERNAL:Fwd: Suncrest emergency access

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pine, James

Date: February 25, 2019 at 10:20:16 AM PST
To: K Keenen

Subject: RE: Suncrest emergency access

That would be acceptable.
Best Regards,

James Pine

Assistant Fire Marshal
San Diego County Fire
Office Hrs: M-Th 7-5:30
Sent from my iPhone

From: K Keenen

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 10:14 AM
To: Pine, James

Subject: Re: Suncrest emergency access

Deputy Fire Marshal Pine, the fire plan is calling for fire extinguishers on equipment to
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be 20lb 3A:40BC, we were hoping to reduce the weight size to 10lb 3A:40BC min on
equipment. Actual rating is 10lb 4A:80BC. The 20 Ib extinguishers are difficult to mount
safely on working equipment and | feel the ten pound is sufficient and still meets or
exceeds to 3A:40BC requirement. Please let me know if that would be acceptable. Thank

you.

Sent from my iPhone



